Exhibit G



From: Blunt, Archie <ABLUNT@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 10:54 AM

To: Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>; Zack Berrada <sb@berradaproperties.com>
Subject: Berrada's open permit orders

Good morning Joe and Zack,

Per our conversation, last week, | have attached the old orders which are still outstanding and require additional work to
obtain permits or complete the permitting process. There are other orders which the inspectors are actively working
with your crews to get abated. However, | wanted you both to be abreast of some of the older issues which need
immediate resolution. There are notes on the orders to assist you with what we are seeing in our system. | know we
typically meet a few time throughout the year to discuss issues and find resolution to these matter. If you all are
available on Thursday afternoon, we can meet to discuss these orders and your go forward strategy. Please let me know
what your availability is on that day. | will also bring you hard copies of the orders in the email.

On another note, the inspectors working on your portfolio are as followed:

Ken Kenitz
Matt Rzepkowski
Gary Armstrong

Ken Kenitz has a standing appointment to meet with your staff on every Thursday to ensure that all of the fire
inspections in your portfolio are completed by mid-year. They typical conduct 20-30 fire inspections a week.

If you have questions or concerns, please give me a call.

Archie Blunt

Special Enforcement Manager

4001 S. 6th Street, 2nd floor, Milwaukee, WI 53221
P: (414) 286-3853
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